
Curriculum Focus Upcoming Dates

Curriculum Implementation 
Dear Preschool Class, This week we celebrated many festivities beginning 
with a Halloween party for the children, a visit with all the Saints, and 
reverence for Dia De Los Muertos. We are thankful for all the wonderful 
treats provided by our parents, volunteers and Ms.Ochoa who read an Earth 
Day story with us.  Children proudly displayed their costumes while 
processing in the school parade with cheers and high fives from the big kids 
and families as they walked by. With the changing season and weather our 
focus turned to nature exploration. With buckets in hand, children collected 
“treasures”  on a nature hunt around the school. At Circle, Mrs. Lozano 
talked about using our senses where they played a guessing game  smelling a 
bag with something from nature. In class they use science tools and 
vocabulary for observation and measurement.                   ~ Mrs. Martin 

Queen of All Saints
Preschool Class

November 3, 2023

● Current Project:
        Nature

● Focus Concepts
Letter: H
Numbers: 0 - 4

● Tue 11/7 Chuck E. Cheese Fundraiser
● Wed 11/8 World Drawing God Day
● Fri 11/10 U.S. Marine Corps’ 248th Birthday!

No School, Veterans Day Observance
● Fri 11/17 Emergency Evac Drill 11am-12pm
● 11/18 Eiza’s Birthday
● 11/20 Ms.Martin’s Birthday
● 11/26 Aria’s Birthday
● 11/17-26 Thanksgiving Break
● 11/27 Double Good Popcorn Forms Due

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oPKK6b5umTuaWU7EMQ8Ls6ebutUIdy8k/view?usp=sharing
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